
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following the publication of the Ofsted Inspection report for Barlby High School we have been holding a 
series of parent’s evenings that to give parents and carers an opportunity to provide feedback to the 
school.  We hope that this has simplified the process for all members of the school community to raise 
any concerns and issues.   
 
At the previous meeting it was suggested that it would be helpful if these evenings were held regularly. 
With that in mind we will be holding an open evening from 5pm to 7pm on Tuesday 24th May where 
there will be the opportunity to discuss the Action Plan and policy changes that the school has already 
implemented.  The format of the evening will be structured as a series of bookable appointments with a 
range of Trust and School staff.  These will include the CEO, Executive Principal, the Head of School 
alongside members of the Senior Leadership Team. 
 
In order to book an appointment with the relevant member of staff, please complete the Google form in 
the link below. 
 
https://forms.gle/nz2KtinVN2gk188R6 
 
If you are unable to attend this event, we will be organising a further open evening this term. 
Alternatively if you are unavailable on this date you are more than welcome to contact the school 
directly to organise a meeting to discuss anything you feel you want to raise.  
 
I do hope that you will be able to attend. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs A Gardner 
Headteacher 
 
 


